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Mr. Vice President

•	Indonesia warmly welcomes the delegation of Cameroon and thanks them for the report. 

•	We commend Cameroon for ratifiying the CRPD and the Optional Protocol to the CRC on the Sale of Children, Child Prostitution, and Child Pornography, in line with our previous recommendations.

•	In a constructive spirit, we recommend Cameroon to:

1. Continue efforts in investigating and prosecuting cases of torture, including ensuring the role of the National Torture Prevention Mechanism in conducting visits to places of detention.

2. Improve the accessibility and quality of healthcare, with a focus on universal health coverage.

3. Strengthen efforts to reduce maternal mortality through establishing initiatives that can ensure prenatal consultations and the treatment of obstetric fistulas.
•	To conclude, we wish Cameroon a successful UPR.

Thank you.
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